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February 4, 2017

Vestal Rotary

Attn: Mark Capobianco
3629 Matthews Drive
Endwell, NY 13760

Dear Mark,

On behalf of the Vestal School Foundation Board of Trustees, | want to
thank you for sponsoring a team for $350.00 for our Annual Trivia Night
fundraiser held on January 27, 2017. With over 200 people in attendance,
the evening was a big success and we raised over $8000.00! Everyone
seemed to have a good time, participating in the trivia, and winning some
fabulous raffles. It looked like the Interact Club was enjoying themselves!

Last year, the Foundation was able to award nearly $20,000.00 in grants.
Your participation in our Trivia Night Fundraiser will help us fulfill our goal of
providing funds for creative and innovative educational programs.

By this letter, we confirm that under IRS regulations, your gift is tax-
deductible, that you have received no goods or services in exchange for
your contribution, and that the entire contribution is being used for the
charitable purposes of the Foundation.

All participants will receive recognition in our annual report, as well as on
our Facebook page. Thank you again -- it really means so very much to all
of us at the Foundation to have your support -- what a great community we
have!
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